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SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 

COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

COURT ANNOUNCES INTENTION TO CLOSE TEMECULA COURTHOUSE 

 

The Riverside Superior Court is considering the temporary closure of the Temecula 

Courthouse, located at 41002 County Center Drive, #100, as of December 23, 2024.  

The court finds it necessary to take this action because the significant reductions in 

state funding for superior courts and resulting cuts in the Riverside court’s budget. 

The closure would remain in effect until further notice. Services will be relocated to 

the Southwest Justice Center located at 30755-D Auld Road in Murrieta. 

 

Pursuant to California Government Code, section 68106(b), the court is seeking 

input from the public regarding the planned closure. Any interested person or entity 

who wishes to comment must send the comment to the court in writing or 

electronically. Written comments should be directed to the court at P.O. Box 1547, 

Riverside, CA 92502. Those interested in submitting comments electronically 

should e-mail them to courtexecutiveoffice@riverside.courts.ca.gov.  

 

Comments must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, November 18, 2024. 

HON. JUDITH C. CLARK 
Presiding Judge 
 
HON. JACQUELINE C. JACKSON 
Assistant Presiding Judge 
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